
PENIEL CHAPEL ICE CREAM SOCIAL JULY 26 

Peniel Chapel’s July Summer Event will be an Ice Cream Social to be held on July 26. The Ice Cream Social 

begins at 4:00 and worship will be held at 5:00. All events are welcome to the public. 

The Social will provide a full meal as well as ice cream with multiple delicious toppings to choose from. 

Come early to shop the bake and snack sale table.  Enter the monthly drawing for a beautiful flower 

planter donated by Square Curve Landscaping. Also, the monthly storage shed sale will resume in the 

afternoon. Items to choose from are all antique: large church window screens-great for crafters; folding 

wooden sanctuary chairs, screen doors; wood door; Welsh/English hymnals; Bibles; other books; silver 

plated tableware; coffee cups; and a few other items.  

Worship was previously posted to feature a concert by The Pretty Trio. However, because of scheduling 

conflicts, Steve Schultz, Trio member, has asked Peter Fashun to join him in providing instrumental and 

vocal favorites for our worship service. Peter will also be leading worship for the evening.  

 


